
 

 
 

Kearney Moving Service, 2180 25Rd  Kearney NE 68847   Phone: 308-237-2445  

 

         April 13, 2021 

 

Dear Mr. Monroe: 

 

Thank you for your time and preparation of Rule and Regulation No. 206 pertaining to LB461.   

As a Households good mover in the state of Nebraska and agent for Atlas van lines this bill has 

been of great interest to us.   

 

We are encouraged by the parameters established in the Rule and Regulation No 206 for the 

PSC.  This is very much in line with our consideration for what is needed as a foundation for 

providing Household goods moving services in the State of Nebraska.  Our first and most 

pressing concern is the protection of our consumers, and the preservation of a history of high 

standards for the moving industry.     

 

As part of this general line of thought we would recommend the following items to be 

considered.     

 

-Page 7  Item 003.03A Cargo insurance to be not less than $25,000 vs $5,000  

 

-Page 47 Item 13.09E2 Weight tickets.   As a proponent of the need for Weight tickets when 

providing services for a shipper there is a category of moves that this is prohibitive to the service 

of the shipper.   We would recommend that in situations where the shipment travels within the 

same municipality and/or does not exceed 20 miles from origin.   

 

- Page 46 Item 013.09C3 Pertaining to inventories that as described above, we are a proponent of 

an accurate inventory process,  all be it there is opportunity to waive this rule for situations 

where the shipment travels  within the municipality and or does not exceed 20 miles from origin. 

 

- Page 46 Item 13.09C5 Disclosure of limits of  liability and valuation options.   We would 

recommend that this information for the consumer is done in such a manner that is not 

ambiguous, is prevalent and to be acknowledged by the shipper prior to loading of any shipment.  

 

Thank you again for the opportunity to provide our support and communication pertaining to the 

rules and regulations proposed.   We are looking forward to being a part of the landscape for 

moving of Household Goods on Nebraska.  

 

   

         Sincerely,  

 

 

         Brent LeClair  

         General Manager  
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Monroe, John

From: Brent LeClair <brent.kearneymoving@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 3:32 PM
To: Monroe, John; PSC Motorfilings
Subject: Kearney moving service comments for Rule and Reg No. 206
Attachments: Rule and Regulation 206 comments from Kearney Moving Service.docx

 
 
Mr. Monroe,  
 
Thank you for your time and communication for Rule and Reg No. 206.   I am attaching a letter for your consideration.   If 
we can be of any further assistance please let me know.  
 
Thanks  
--  

Brent LeClair 

2180 25 Rd 

Kearney, NE 68847 

Office: 308-237-2445  

Fax: 308-237-0715 

Brent.Kearneymoving@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 




